
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We are excited to have you and your children as part of
our Head Start family. As we embark on this year together, we want to emphasize our
commitment to providing a nurturing, enriching, and supportive environment for every child and
family.

August marks a special time of transition and new beginnings. To help you stay informed and
engaged, we have attached our monthly calendar for August, which includes important dates
and activities. We encourage you to participate in the events planned, as they are a wonderful
opportunity to connect with other families and our dedicated staff.

As we begin the first week of the school year, we are thrilled to see the eager faces of our
children ready to learn and grow. Our team has been working diligently to prepare an exciting
curriculum that fosters curiosity, creativity, and a love for learning. We are committed to
ensuring that each child has a positive and fulfilling experience.

We hope this year brings joy, learning, and memorable experiences for your family. Together,
let’s make this school year a great one!

Warm regards,

Dr. Pamela Thomas

**August Calendar Awareness**
- **August 1:** Welcome Back Celebration
- **August 5:** Parent Orientation Meeting
- **August 6:** First Day of Classes
- **August 12-16:** Parent Reorganization
- **August 26-29:** Parent Committee Orientation

Let’s work together to make this a fantastic year for our children!

From the Desk of the Director:


